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President’s Message for September 2021  

 

September is here and the backwater fishing should be heating up. However, we still find 

ourselves waiting for the snook and redfish to arrive in larger numbers. Catching sure has been 

tough this summer. 

 

August was hot and wet. We continue to see low attendance in our events, both social and 

fishing. We had to cancel our summer picnic due to lack of enthusiasm. The “No Bait” event 

drew fewer anglers this year than last. We are hoping this is a short-term phenomenon. 

 

We had a great meeting in our new venue in mid-August. The meeting turned out to be well attended, for a 

summer meeting, and everyone approved of the new Mackle Park meeting room. We have addressed the time 

constraint that caused a rushed meeting and will have more relaxed meetings in the future.  Our speaker for the 

evening, Capt. Jed, from Pro-Fish-N-Sea Charters, shared some great nearshore fishing information. The club 

will be looking to provide events that will target the “Nearshore” locations that he spoke about, which will allow 

our bay boats and smaller offshore vessel to explore those close-in habitats. Thanks Pete, for a great meeting 

and a special meeting topic. 

 

Our next general meeting will be in October, on the “first Thursday of the month” (10/07) at 7:00 pm… back to 

normal! Our speaker, Capt. Steve Dall, will talk about Redfish. Capt. Dall is a dynamic speaker, and this 

presentation is one you do not want to miss. In November, we have Capt. Ken Chambers on deck. Both 

presentations will be accompanied by a charter raffle. Doors open at 6:30 pm. 

We have reached the mid-point of the Triple Crown Tournament. Tarpon are still around, in fact, three were 

caught last week. Some nice sized Snook and Redfish have been caught as well. The lead can change often 

during the next two months.  

 

Just a reminder, we will not hold a general meeting in September, but we will hold a fantastic picnic in place of 

that meeting. This picnic is the “Annual Pork Cook-Off Picnic”. It will be held at Sarazen Park on September 15th 

at 4:00 PM. The picnic is open to all MSC members and guests. This is a BYOB picnic. A flyer and registration 

form can be found in this edition and on the MSC website’s “Coming Event” section. Be SURE to renew, or apply 

for, your MICA resident beach access pass prior to the picnic. 

 

The “Offshore Slam” continues and our first angler to catch all 4 species was reported in mid-August. Don’t stop 

now – get out there and catch your slam. Jim Scarpa also has an offshore event in the planning phase for 

Grouper, in the month of December. 
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September’s backwater event is the Double Dose – targeting Snook and Redfish. More event details in this 

edition. It is a great warm-up for the “October Redfish Week”. Starting out with a Captains’ meeting on 10/21 

we kick-off a week of exciting fishing. Both the “Two-Angler Event” and “Team Competition” will be held during 

that week. Ron Linn’s flyer and entry form for the “Two-Angler” event are in this edition and on the website.  

The big question this year is will we have a “three-peat”. John Mueller, and his lovely wife Kate, will look to 

make this the third year in row that they take home the first-place prize. Sign-up now to get into the action. The 

redfish must be legal size, so this event is not looking for those gigantic bull redfish. 

 

Ed Vesely assures me that the Team Event angler “Goodie Bags” will be extra special this year.  Be sure to 

see Ed’s report on Redfish XVI also in this edition. Following these fishing events, we have the Redfish XVI 

picnic and awards presentation. The picnic is open to anglers from both events and their guests. 

 

Don’t forget that we also have a growing number of anglers involved with Kayak fishing. Each month the Kayak 

group ventures out to scenic vistas in search of fish. September’s event will take our kayak anglers to the 

Fakahatchee Strand Preserve State Park and the “Bass Hole”, a freshwater venue in search for some lunker 

bass. Want to learn more or join the group – contact Howard Laskau, the MSC Kayak Events Coordinator. 

 

Saving the best for last, September 1st begins the new member application process for the 2022 season. Yes, 

you read that right, 2022. This year, MSC will allow any person signing up for 2022 membership to pay the 

new member fee of $65 and enjoy full membership for the remainder of 2021. It’s like getting up to 4 months of 

membership “free”! Pass the word along. 

 

If you can, get out and fish! (But keep an eye on the weather!) 

 

September’s Fishing Quote. “Be patient and calm—for no one can catch fish in anger.” - Herbert Hoover 

 

 

Tight Lines,  

Keith 

 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of August 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Leader Board 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of August 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Fish of the Month 

 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoard/leader-board2021.pdf
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm








 
No Bait Report 

 
 

 
There were 19 anglers who participated in this years’ “No Bait” event.  There 
were thunderstorms rumbling offshore but it was dry where the anglers 
fished.  Most teams reported catching fish.  There were several reports, that 
the “Big One” got away.  Also, an unlucky angler reported that he lost a nice 
trout when he tried to fling it into the boat.  Guess he did not have a net man or 
forgot to ask for help. 
 
The prize winners are as follows: 
 
In the Snook Category  23” Fish       Jerry Keyes   $65 
                                            21” Fish       Jerry Keyes   $45 
                                           19.75” Fish  Mike Larsen  $20 
 
In the Redfish Category  25.50”  John Marchetti   $65 
                                               24.25”  Victor Ordija       $45 
                                               23.50”  Jay Jones             $20 
 
 
In the Trout Category    It was winner take all for Mike Larsen, $130.  This 
could have been Mike’s last event in that he is moving up to the Tampa area.  
Mike is a great individual and has been very involved with MSC over the years.  
A successful way to go out, best of everything in your new home, you will be 
missed. 



 









 

 

New Member? 

 

Contact our  

New Member Liaison, 

‘Chicken’ Jay Terzis 

 

squan409@gmail.com 

 

(973) 945-1788 

 

Learn more about the  

Marco Sportfishing Club! 

mailto:squan409@gmail.com
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October Redfish Mania 

 

For the October meeting we will be featuring local 

guide and Florida Sportsman writer, Captain Steve 

Dall. 

 

Captain Steve brings many years of experience to the 

table.  A guide in the Midwest at the age of 20, his 

passion has grown thru the years.  He has been a 

guide, educator, and champion tournament fisherman 

throughout the 10,000 Islands for 23 years. 

 

Captain Steve not only puts you on the fish, but he 

also prides himself on explaining the Why, Where and 

How to be a consistent angler. 

 

He keeps his finger on the pulse of local fishing by writing a column each month for “Florida 

Sportsman”.  Garnering the input of other local guides for up-to-date reports.  Always a friend of 

MSC, several members of our club have been featured in his column. 

 

He has also started the famous “Wyze Guyz Tackle”, specializing in plastics baits for snook and 

redfish that work.  We have been also fortunate to see Steve at our biannual “Deal or No Deal” 

tackle sale.  On his website, WyzeGuyzTackle.com, he offers a special discount to MSC 

members. 

 

As an added benefit we will be raffling off a guided trip with Captain Steve at the meeting (1 

ticket for $5. And 5 tickets for $20.)  For the first time we will have a second place picked for this 

raffle!  A package of “Wyze Guyz Tackle” for your own future trips. 

 

Be sure to be at the October meeting for this special night. 

 

 

Wyze Guyz Tackle  https://wyzeguyztackle.com/ 

https://wyzeguyztackle.com/


 
 

 

Coming Events 

 
                

                                                            SEPTEMBER 

 

               The General Meeting will not be held this month 

 

               Fishing Events  Offshore Slam Continues no more sign-ups 

                                         Annual Triple Crown Tournament  

                                         Double Dose Backwater see flyer the Newsletter 

 

               Kayak Event see Website for details 

 

               Annual Pork Cook-Off Picnic on the 15th see flyer this Newsletter 

                                                            OCTOBER   

 

               The General Meeting is the 7th see Flyer this Newsletter 

 

               Fishing Events  Offshore Continues 

                                         Triple Crown Ends this Month 

                                         Redfish Team Event see Flyers this Newsletter 

                                         Redfish  2-Man Event see flyers this Newsletter 

 

                Kayak Event see Website for Details 

 

    

Be sure to check the MSC Website for the latest information regarding the noted 
Events 

 



 

 

 

Update from the Editor 
September 2021 

 

August was another challenging Fishing/Catching month.  From the input I received 

offshore was “hit or miss”, but the hits tended to be homeruns.  Backwater saw an 

improvement from July, but most of the fish are hiding somewhere.  Let us hope 

September brings better results.  

 

The Water Advisory Committee (WAC) meeting held on the 19th was very interesting.  

Some of the issues I previously detailed, such as the “Door Hanger” program which will 

advise homeowners of the illegal discharge of their roof drainage into our channels, is 

still progressing.  Also, the Environmental Research and Design, “Harper” report is due 

in the next few weeks.  Please note there are two new members who are very 

involved, knowledgeable and good at detailing issues.  For example, Michael Welty 

discussed safety and navigational issues in Marcos’ waterways.  He detailed the status 

of markers noting which governmental agency is responsible for the various locations, 

and wake violations.  Eugene Wordehoff discussed water quality issues. He used a 

tremendous amount of data, charts and maps to highlight Dissolved Oxygen (DO) 

problems and Phosphate concentrations.  His presentation was so professional that I 

assume he has a background in Environmental Engineering.  My point is there is a lot 

of talent in WAC and the meetings are interesting.  I believe the meetings can be 

accessed thru the Marco City website and of course attending a meeting is my 

recommendation.  More to come on Water Quality in the coming months. 

 

On the lighter side pictured below is a future “skilled” fisherman holding a juvenile 

Peacock Bass and a good size Large Mouth Bass.  Also, to prove that your Editor has 

some fishing genes my younger (50 year old) son is pictured holding a nice size Cod 

Fish caught a few weeks ago off the Gloucester MA coast 

 

Your editor is always looking for short, interesting “Fishtails” with photos.  If you have 

something you want to share, send it to pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com Thanks. 

 

mailto:pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com


 

 

 

The fish is so big he 

needs  help keeping 

his balance 

A nice smile, the fish is 

happy too it went back 

in the lake 

I am sure Dan had 

Cod for dinner 





















 





Marco Sportfishing Club Sponsors 

Keep them in mind when you need their services. 

Click on the card image to be connected to the business website. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

mailto:MarineElectricof%20SWFL@gmail.com
mailto:PARCHIE13@COMCAST.NET
https://www.weinsureswfl.com/
https://topdeadcentermarine.com/
https://sandbarmarco.com/
https://marcowelding.com/
https://www.floridianart.com/
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